
REC NEWS
Hold tight, Spring is almost here!

March 2015 • Find a way to get active this spring! Join us! www.teamsideline.com/beloit

Summer Softball 2015!

Yep, it is time to start planning for Summer
Softball. This year we are introducing a 16"

Softball League on Tuesday Nights, a
guaranteed good time! Early Bird $455 until

April 10, $480 after April 10.

Sunday-Coed
Tuesday-16 Inch

Wednesday-Men's Competitive at Krueger
Wednesday-Men's Rec at Telfer

Thursday-Church
Friday-Men's

BELOIT DIRTY DASH
SATURDAY, AUGUST 22 • Mark your family calendar today, we are hosting
our first ever YOUTH MUD RUN!! We have put together a stellar group of
individuals to help plan, we're calling them our "Mud Team"!

The Beloit Dirty Dash is open for ages 5-18 who are looking to have some
fun, get muddy and participate in an adventure challenge run/walk at Big
Hill Park. Each course will have at least one mud stop!

Men's 4x4 Volleyball

Pictured are the winners of the
2014 Men's Volleyball
Tournament. The 2015
Tournament is Saturday! Register
by Wednesday, Team Entry
$100. 1st and 2nd Place
Payouts $400/$200 will be
awarded along with a Champion
Team Plaque and Champion T-
shirts!

Need more info?! Call Sonya,
(608) 364-2890 x 3 or email
badens@beloitwi.gov

"To be honest, I had not been to Beloit, WI since my sophomore year at
the college. I was there for the Rocks, Paper, Kubb tournament and I
can't believe what a transformation since then. It is beautiful. The
Riverside Park was a great venue for hosting this event. The food, music,
atmosphere, and people were fantastic. We will be visiting this little gem
of a city a bit more frequently now. Thanks for a great event.."

—Lar Linthakhan Antczak (Facebook Fan)


